
 

 
In December 2017, Sunshine Coast Credit Union bid farewell to director Mark Giltrow. 
 
Elected to the Board in 2010, Mark’s commitment and value to the Board spanned 7 years. He most recently 
served on the Conduct Review, Investment & Loan, and Nominations Committees. On behalf of the Board of 
Directors, we sincerely thank Mark for his significant commitment and contributions to Sunshine Coast Credit 
Union, and wish him well. 


